From: Meghan De Amaral
To: Kimberly Lile Dowty
Cc: Nancy Carrales

Subject: FW: COVID-19 Blood Shortage

Date: Monday, March 23, 2020 12:28:20 PM

Attachments: <u>image002.png</u>

covid19-cdc-encourages-blood-donation.pdf covid19-letter-hhs-april2019.pdf covid19-update-blood-donations-fda.pdf

fema-letter-march2020.pdf

Kim,

More info for our regional/local partners. Thanks so much!

From: Molly McFadden [mailto:MMcFadden@nctcog.org]

**Sent:** Monday, March 23, 2020 11:32 AM

**To:** Meghan De Amaral < Meghan. De Amaral@gov.texas.gov>

Subject: Fwd: COVID-19 Blood Shortage

[EXTERNAL SENDER] - Do not click on links or open attachments in unexpected messages.

## Get Outlook for iOS

From: owner-dc22sherman@ep.nctcog.org <owner-dc22sherman@ep.nctcog.org> on behalf of

Brian Brockett < Brian. Brockett@tdem.texas.gov> **Sent:** Monday, March 23, 2020 10:29:11 AM

**To:** DC 22-Sherman <dc22sherman@ep.nctcog.org> **Subject:** [DC22SHERMAN] COVID-19 Blood Shortage

## Dear EM Partners:

There is a high demand for blood donations across the nation. See attached documentation for more information.

**NOTE:** the attachment titled "Covid-19 Letter HHS April 2019" is not a COVID-19 specific document, rather a HHS letter discussing the need for blood donations from almost a year ago.

Sincerely,

## Brian Brockett, TEM®

District Coordinator

Texas Division of Emergency Management

Cell: 903-328-7504

https://tdem.texas.gov/covid-19/
be from the DC22SHERMAN list, click the following link: ORG/scripts/wa-NCTCOG.exe?SUBED1=DC22SHERMAN&A=